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2. 

 

Welcome to the OMA 2018 Newsletter. 
 
Congratulations………….to the Old Michaelian Association as we celebrate its 

65th Anniversary. 
 
Formed in 1953, the Association has gone from strength to 
strength representing ALL pupils who attended St. Michael’s 
School Ingoldisthorpe.The Association has reached out to all Old 
Michaelians across the world and achieved so much during the 
last 65 years by providing that vital link and means of keeping in 
contact via the annual publications and via the OMA Web Site. 
 
 

My Name is John Wallington and I am the Editor of the Old Michaelian 
Association responsible for publishing this OMA Newsletter and ‘The Mitre’ that 
will be delivered to you towards the end of June. My colleague Bill Cullin is our 
Web Site Editor and together we keep our Members informed and up to date with 
all matters relevant to the Old Michaelian Association.   
 
 
Recently you will all have received details relevant to a change of venue for our 
forthcoming OMA Anniversary Reunion weekend towards the end of October 
and the purpose of these letters is to ensure that everyone is informed with as 
much information as possible and be provided with sufficient time to plan ahead. 
When ‘The Mitre’ is published later this year we will be able to provide even 

more information on our new venue, namely the Heacham Manor Hotel, and the plans organised by 

the OMA Committee over the weekend of 27/28 OCTOBER 2018. The promise we make 

to you all is that all the planning and organisation for yet another fabulous and successfully 
OMA Reunion will be made available to you all within ‘The Mitre’ and within our Web Site. 
 
 

Hotel Special Telephone Number for OMA Room Accommodation is: 
 
 

01485 536002 (Rachel or Emma) 
 
 

www.oma.org.uk 

 
 
 

http://www.oma.org/


 
3. 
 

 
 

“THE 2018 MITRE” 
 

What you can expect within the 2018 ‘Mitre’  
 

 Loads of additional information on the forthcoming OMA 
Anniversary Reunion weekend 27/28 October 2018. 

 

 We would like to receive any memories you may recall, 
including photographs if possible, on the early days of the 
Association. Go on, have a rummage! 

 

 A profile of the Heacham Manor Hotel. 
 

 The OMA Committee. 
 

 All the information you may require to book your 
accommodation, book your OMA Reunion Dinner place(s) and 
select your preferred place to sit and with whom. 

  

 We will attempt to list alternative accommodation in 
Heacham/Hunstanton for you to consider. 
 

 The 2018 ‘Mitre’ will be published towards the end of June. 
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WE INVITE ALL OLD MICHAELIANS AND 
PARTNERS TO JOIN US ALL AS WE 
CELEBRATE THE 65TH ANNIVERSARY OF: 

 

OLD MICHAELIAN 
ASSOCIATION 

 
27/28 OCTOBER 2018 

 
HEACHAM MANOR HOTEL 

 


